41ST SESSION OF THE UNIVERSAL PERIODIC REVIEW WORKING GROUP:
REVIEW OF ALGERIA

11 November 2022

STATEMENT BY BRUNEI DARUSSALAM



Thank you, Mr. President.

Brunei Darussalam thanks Algeria for the presentation of their National Report.

We are pleased to note that the right to education is recognised in Algeria’s Constitution and that the Government has invested heavily in education policies and programmes to reduce disparities, especially for children who live in remote areas and integrating children with disabilities into the education system.

In this regard, Brunei Darussalam proposes two recommendations:

1. Strengthen efforts for the achievement of greater access to higher education, especially for persons with disabilities; and

2. To continue ongoing initiatives in the protection of the rights of children and women.

Mr. President,

We wish Algeria a successful conclusion of its review.

Thank you.
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